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July 22, 2014

RECOMMENDATION TO CONDUCT A BUDGET HEARING TO RECEIVE AND
DISCUSS AN OVERVIEW OF THE PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2015 BUDGET.

THERE IS NO STAFF REPORT/ATTACHMENT FOR THIS AGENDA ITEM

For further information, please contact
the Long Beach City Clerk Department at:

(562) 570-6101
(562) 570-6789 (fax)
cityclerk@longbeach.gov



